
The Traill County Board of Commissioners came to order on August 30, 2016 at 8:00 a.m. with 

all members present for the purpose of meeting with some department heads on their 2017 

budget requests and to do other budget work.   

 

The following departments presented their 2017 budget requests:  Brenda Stallman, Health 

District; Alyssa Sheve, County Agent and Weed Board; Jenni Rubash, Custodian; Paulette 

Bowersox, Clerk of District Court; Kim Jacobson, Social Service; Les Hurt, Hillsboro Airport 

Authority; Cory Martin and John Wright, Road Department; Stefan Hofer, West Traill 

Ambulance and County Coroner; Melissa Beach, Traill County Economic Development 

Director; Gary Thompson and Randy Gestvang, Red River Joint Water Resource District and the 

following from the F-M Ambulance, Sherm Severson, Executive Director, Chad Mickelson, 

Director of Operations and Kali Muchow, Operations Manager Hillsboro Ambulance.   

 

The remainder of the meeting was spent on looking over other budgets Chairman Elliott 

adjourned the meeting at 1:45 p.m.   

 

Attest:  

 

 

Rebecca M Braaten, County Auditor                      Kurt Elliott, Chairman   


